
 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 Home learning 21.2.24 

 
In English this week, we have begun a new text called Emily Brown and the Thing. We are 
using this text to consolidate our extended story writing skills and also to continue the 

fantastic work the children did in the previous topic on adjectives and adverbs. 
In maths we have begun working on counting in multiples of 2, 5 and 10 and also using 
repeated addition and arrays to multiply. We have looked at images and used resources 
to represent a range of different questions.  
For this terms History topic, we will be learning all about Neil Armstrong’s voyage to the 

moon, Tim Peake’s time in Space and the current 2024 exploration of Mars and beyond.  

Reading Year 1. 

Your child will be bringing home a book this week, which they read with you and also 

during guided reading. The aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 

phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 

read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading record.  

 

Year 2.  

Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and read it 
both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have guided 
reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader book. 
 

Science: 
We are learning about Animals including humans this term so, for your home learning this 

week, please can you draw or paint a picture of your favourite animal…that’s all ! 
 
We will then be using this in class as part of next week’s Science lesson.  
 
 

 
 


